
2010-2011 School Year 
 

Because of your generous support, the LTPTO has accomplished so much this year! 
Here are some of the wonderful things you've done............... 

 

Donated over 1,200 books to the LTEC students through the Pick-A-Wonderful Story (PAWS) Program. 
 

Collected 22,343 thousand Big G Box Tops - allowing us to fulfill all our teacher wish-lists and provide 
educational support to our kids. 
 

Funded educational field trips for all grade levels, including trips to: 
The Scranton Cultural Center / Mammoth Follies Roba's Pumpkin Patch 

Marywood University Children's Theater   National Constitution Center 
Bear Creek Camp      DaVinci Science Center 
Quiet Valley Living Historical Farm   Discovery Center 
Whitaker Center 
 

Provided $35.00 to each classroom for supplies and equipment. 
 

Hosted a Back-to-School and End-of-School Ice Cream Recess for all students 
 

Hosted Author's Day with Gordon Korman who wrote is first novel at age 12 – This Can’t Be Happening at 
Macdonald Hall (Bruno and Boots Series) and had it published by Scholastic Press in 1978 when he was 14 
years.  Mr. Korman inspired our students to read more and to wright their own books. 
 

Provided financial support and/or volunteer support for the following events: 
School Bus Safety Week     Kindergarten Registration 

Fire Safety Week      Kindergarten Family Night 
PSSA Game Show      Visit from the Easter Bunny 

6th Grade Recognition     Visit from Santa 

Field Day 
 

Held Three Free Family Fun Nights 

Carnival Night 
Turn off The TV and Meet the Community Night 
First Friday of School Concert Night 

 

Offered a week of low cost Christmas shopping at the school for students at Santa's Secret Shop 
 

Collected loose change in the One for Books Program where matching funds created Vouchers – for students 
at the Scholastic Book Fair – each child got $3.50 toward books. 
 

Sales at the Scholastic Book Fair earned the school library 667 Scholastic Points to be used for books. 
 

Thank you for all your support!  We couldn’t do it without you! 


